
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 18 July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Silver Reward Trip - Oxygen at the O2 

I can confirm that your child will attend the Silver Award Oxygen at the O2 trip on Monday, 21 July; 
both payment and consent forms have been received and I would like to outline the trip details 
below: 

● All students will be expected on site as usual no later than 08:30; staff will direct students 
to the area for registration. 

● For the duration of the day, students are not required to wear their usual school uniform for 
this trip and will be required to wear appropriate, comfortable clothing suitable for a 
trampoline activity session. 

● All student bags and belongings will be locked in a secure room during the duration of the 
trampoline park session. 

● Staff and students will depart the academy at around 10am and will travel to the O2 Arena 
with staff via the number 132 bus that departs outside the academy (TfL travel booked for 
all students). 

● Students will have time to enjoy their lunch and the leisure facilities at the O2 Arena before 
the allotted trampoline park time of 12:30-13:30. 

● Thank you for giving details regarding consent for student departures. For those students 
returning to school, staff will accompany students back to school again via the number 132 
bus (travel booked via TFL) and we have an ETA back on site for 15:00. 

● If you have any questions or queries on the trip day, please contact reception on 020 8850 
7678 and they will put you through to the trip leader. 

If you have any questions or queries before hand, please email me at 
richard.hill@stationers.latrust.org.uk  

With regards, 

Mr Richard Hill 
Assistant Principal  

 


